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Chairman Thompson and Members of the Committee, 

The instability of our financial and monetary systems increases daily.  People are concerned with the 

value of the dollar, wondering how long it will have any value.  Gold has been the standard of value 

throughout history and remains a highly desired asset today.  The value of gold and silver does not hinge 

directly on a promise from a government’s central bank.  Concerns for the dollar have people looking for 

different types of legal tender.  This bill provides that option. 

Not being penalized with a tax liability for using such legal tender as it increases in value is also a great 

action.  I encourage you to pass SB303 out of committee favorably. 

 

Kari Sue  

Sedgwick County Precinct Committee Woman 


